


Alcohol and Drugs Policy

To ensure that we are alert to any dangers and able to protect your child, we must not be under the influence of alcohol or any form of drugs (including some prescription medication). 
If we are prescribed medication, other than routine antibiotics we will inform Ofsted who will make a decision as to whether we can continue to care for your child whilst taking the prescribed medication. 
We will not drink any alcohol during working hours or immediately before. .
Similarly if we feel that a parent is intoxicated in any way and unable to adequately care for a child or is intending to drive we will not release that child from the setting but will instead contact the emergency contacts to ask them to collect the child. This would be treated as a safeguarding concern. Please see our safeguarding policy
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